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15 June 2021 
 
 
The Hon. Courtney Houssos MLC 
Shadow Minister for Better Regulation and Innovation  
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Via email: courtney.houssos@parliament.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
Dear Shadow Minister 
 
I am writing to congratulate you on your appointment as the Shadow Minister for Better Regulation 
and Innovation.  
 
The Association of Australian Certifiers (AAC) represents the certifiers employed in private practice 
and in local government across NSW.  
 
We have witnessed your keen interest and thoughtful consideration of building reform matters in your 
role on the Public Accountability Committee and look forward to you bringing that passion to this 
portfolio.  
 
We have also greatly appreciated the constructive and open relationship we have had with your 
predecessor, and we look forward continuing this relationship with you.  
 
In that spirit, we would be happy to meet with you to discuss the variety of issues facing our members 
and the broader construction industry and we stand ready to assist on these matters into the future.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0431 082 259 if you or your office would like to arrange a 
meeting, or if I can be of any assistance in the future.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jill Brookfield  
Chief Executive Officer  
 
 


